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There will be no waste or recycling collection on Christmas Day, Wednesday, 
December 25th. There will be a special waste (trash) pickup for Wednesday 
residents on Saturday December 28th. There will not be a special recycling 
pickup. 
 
There will be no waste or recycling collection on New Year’s Day, Wednesday, 
January 1st. There will be no special waste or recycling collection for this holiday. 
 
Normal waste collection will resume on the following Wednesday, January 8th.  
 
Normal recycling collection will also resume on Wednesday, January 8th, for 2nd & 
4th week residents and on Wednesday, January 15th, for 1st & 3rd week residents.  
 
Anyone interested in disposing of their recycling before those dates can bring it 
to MMWAC, Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and Saturdays from 
8:00 am to Noon. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes.  
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